
TAKE HOME TUESDAY
Tuesday, May 2, 2017 * St. Albert the Great School
Jodi McLawhorn, Principal * satgprincipal@gmail.com

FSA: This Wednesday at 7:00 pm is our next FSA Meeting. This 
will be our final meeting of the school year. We will be reviewing 
our next steps in planning for next year and how to budget the 
funds we have earned this year. I hope to see you there!!

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK!! This week we are 
celebrating our amazing teachers and showing them how much we 
appreciate them. Yesterday they were treated to a special apple 
and a poem, today they were treated to coffee and a bundt 
cake. We have more in store for them this week. Please feel 
welcomed to express your gratitude to our teachers this week! 
They work so hard for your children every single day. Thank you 
to our great teachers!!

LOOKING AHEAD: 
5/5: 8th Grade Ribbon Mass and breakfast @8:30 am
5/6:  First Communion @10:00 am
5/7: Family Mass at 9:00 am provided by Preschool and K 
classes; Pastor Appreciation Day
5/8  All 8th grade financial commitments must be met by this 
date.
5/8  Spring Band Concert @ St. Isaac
5/10: 8th grade field trip
5/12: FREE Spirit Day for all students!! - Dress in Pink to 
support Breast Cancer Awareness.  Donations to Susan G. Komen 
foundation are optional, but appreciated! 

REGISTRATIONS: Registrations for the upcoming school year 
are at an all-time high percentage. Don’t forget to register 
today! The Materials fee is now $350. 

IT’S A GREAT TIME TO BE AT ST. ALBERT THE GREAT!  
Please share our Facebook and Twitter posts with your friends.  
Please share the good news of the great things going on at St. 
Albert the Great!  If you bring in a new family that registers 
and remains at SATG for the 2017-2018 SY, you will receive a 
25% discount on your own tuition! Thank you!

FIRST COMMUNION: Good luck and prayers to our First 
Communicants who will be receiving Christ this Saturday at 
10:00 am. God Bless you on this special day!

PARISH SUNDAY BRUNCH: Thank you to all the families that 
attended our Parish Brunch last Sunday. It was wonderful to see 
everyone coming together and appreciating our diversity which 
makes us so strong. Thank you also to our amazing parents who 
worked the sweets table and helped out throughout the day. 
Thank you also to Mrs. Ferreri for being there all day to help 
out. 

CALLING ALL MOMS, POPS, AND 2 YEAR OLD TOTS!!  St. Albert the Great school is offering a 2 year old 
program on Tuesday mornings for moms, pops, and tots to come together and get those academic juices flowing! The 
program will feature lively and interactive songs, dances, crafts, and activities. Mom and/or Pop must attend with your 
2 year old. This program is free of charge! Program is ongoing through Tuesday, May 30th. All sessions will run from 
9:30 am - 10:30 am.  Call the school office to register today!!! (708)424-7757

PASTOR APPRECIATION DAY: This Sunday is “Pastor 
Appreciation Day”, and it also happens to be our 1st Sunday - 
Family Mass. The Mass is being sponsored by our Preschool and 
Kindergarten families. Please come to this 9:00 am Mass on May 
7th and show your support of our school and also to Fr. Mariusz. 
We truly appreciate all that Fr. Mariusz has done for our school, 
and continues to do everyday. Thank you Father!!

SATG ATHLETICS: Soccer season is well underway!!  Please 
see up to date scheduling on our school website’s calendar.  
www.stalabertthegreatschool.com  A special thank you to all of 
our parent coaches who work so hard to make this a great 
season for our students! Good luck to all of our Sabres as they 
compete and represent us well during this soccer season!  

SPRING BAND CONCERT: Good luck to our band students on 
their Band Concert which will take place on Monday, May 8th at 
7:00 p.m. at St. Isaac school. You make us proud!!

AIR CONDITIONING: We are hoping to install air conditioning 
units in grades 1-8 for next year. This is an added, but 
necessary expense for the good of our children. If there are 
any families willing to make a monetary donation towards the 
units, it would be welcomed. This was not a budgeted item, but 
we feel that this is the responsible thing to do. If you are able, 
please send a monetary donation to the school in an envelope 
with your child’s name on it. Donations will be acknowledged with 
a thank you letter for your tax purposes.  Thank  you!

EXTENDED DAY: As the end of the school year draws closer, 
please make sure to keep current with your E.D. fees. The 
Extended Day program will only be accepting cash as a form of 
payment from now until the end of the school year. Thank you 
for using this program!!

SCHOOL KIDZ SCHOOL SUPPLIES: Next year we will be using 
School Kidz School Supply company to assist you with your 
school supply needs. Be looking for the order forms to come 
home within the next few weeks. Use of this program is 
completely optional.

EIGHTH GRADERS: Please keep our 8th graders in your 
prayers as they enter into the end of their time with us at St. 
Albert the Great School. This Friday, May 5th, they will receive 
their class ribbons at the 8:30 am Mass followed by a breakfast 
that is sponsored by the 7th grade families. 
Please make sure that all fees and tuition payments are paid in 
full by Monday, May 8th to ensure that your child can 
participate in the graduation festivities. Thank you.

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS: The School Office will remain open 
on a limited schedule throughout the Summer months. Parents 
are welcome to use the office during the following:

Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays 10 AM - 1 PM
Wednesdays 3 PM - 6 PM

If these hours do not fit your schedule, please call the school 
office and leave a message. We’ll get back to you.

http://www.stalabertthegreatschool.com

